W Universitit Trier

“Klara Marie FaRbinder - International and Interdisciplinary Guest
Professorship for Women's and Gender Studies Rhineland-Palatinate” in the
summer semester 2022 at the University of Trier

At Trier University, which supports gender studies as an independent profile-forming element in
research, teaching and further education, is pleased to announce the "Klara Marie Falbinder -
international and interdisciplinary guest professorship for women's and gender studies Rhineland-
Palatinate” for the eighth time for the summer semester 2022. Supported by the Ministry of Science
and Health it has been rotating between the universities and colleges of the federal state since 2001.

Applications for this visiting professorship may be submitted by subject departments that would like
to invite a researcher with the following profile:

We are looking for an internationally recognized and renowned researcher with outstanding
achievements in the field of gender theories/gender studies. A record of working at a university is
desirable, but a public figure or culture expert with proven expertise in gender studies is also welcome.
The application must be accompanied by a scientific curriculum vitae illustrating the applicant's
specialist and academic qualifications -- copies of their five most important publications and a proposal
for a teaching concept associated with the visiting professorship.

The teaching and research work to be carried out by the visiting professor will last at least six weeks of
teaching and research work at Trier University. The teaching load comprises a seminar for credits, a
workshop, an interdisciplinary public lecture and - if other universities and colleges in Rhineland-
Palatinate are interested - a lecture by the visiting professor on site.

The subject departments submitting their application need to demonstrate the possibilities of concrete
cooperation with other departments and to demonstrate the importance attached to the
guest professorship for the teaching and research priorities of the subject departments
in question. A financial contribution by the subject department themselve is expected
(rooms, budget for student assistants). Since the visiting professorship is funded by the Rhineland-
Palatinate Programme for the Promotion of Equal Opportunities for Women in Research and
Teaching, the appointment of a female researcher is obligatory.

A budget for fees, travel and equipment is available. Subject departments or faculties wishing to make
an active contribution to Intercultural Gender Studies at Trier University can submit their proposal
for appointment to the President of Trier University by 30 October 2021.



